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January 2, 2023 
 
Faisil Khorshid 

Principal 

Khorshid & Associates Private Wealth Management-IG Private Wealth Management 

501-409 3rd Avenue South 

Saskatoon, SK S7K 5R5 

 
 
Dear Faisal, 
 
If you do any more for the B’nai Brith, you may end up getting a dues invoice.  Seriously, you 
do more for our Dinner than most of our own members.  Year in and year out, since 2018, we 
have been honoured to have you as our Proud of You Sponsor.  When you go to the podium, 
our guests listen because they know you are speaking from the heart.  Even during Covid, you 
hung in there with your generous financial and significant ticket-selling support.   
 
Saying “Thank You” doesn’t even begin to appropriately express our appreciation for 
everything you have done, and we look forward to many more years with you.  So I will 
instead just say, “Yasher Koach” - may what you just did be a source of strength! 
 
 
Happy New Year! 
 

 
David Katzman 
President 
Saskatoon B’nai Brith Lodge 739 
dl.katzman@sasktel.net 
 
 
p.s.  Yasher Koach means the same and is pronounced the same in both Hebrew and Klingon 
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